
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 99.33% 

Sycamores – 92.33% 

Poplars – 98.67% 

Maples – 91.43% 

Elms – 99.33% 

Hawthorns – 97.24% 

Chestnuts – 94.67% 

 

Well done to Miss Marshall and Miss 

Carrie’s classes this week!  

 

Class News 

Seedlings – Nursery have been practising and showing off their counting 

skills this week and have produced some fantastic concentric circle artwork.  

Saplings – This week we have been learning all about the story ‘The Colour 

Monster goes to School.’ We have been exploring our own feelings about 

going to school and what makes us feel happy, sad, excited or sometimes 

even nervous!  

Sycamores – This week we have had lots of fun celebrating Dot Day! We 

have designed dots, labelled them and used describing words. Super work 

everyone!  

Poplars – This week we have been fantastic artists! A super week from 

everyone. Keep it up! 

Maples – We have had an amazing week looking at our new book, ‘Gregory 

Cool,’ studying themes and writing their own blurbs for the book.  

Elms – We have worked really hard this week to developed our knowledge 

and understanding of refugees and what they go through. We have read a 

range of texts and listened to real life experiences of refugee children. This 

will help us to understand and describe the character Ahmed from Boy at the 

Back of the Class. 

Hawthorns – Year 5 have had a busy week investigating the physical 

properties of materials in science and exploring our Literacy text – ‘Journey to 

Jo-Berg.‘ 

Chestnuts – Year 6 were fantastic scientists this week as we investigated the 

law of reflection.  

I’ve been out of school for two days this week so have 

missed a lot of what has been going on – it’s great to 

hear about the fantastic things the children have been 

up to. 

I had a very competitive training session with the UKS2 

boys today to start of the season. They look really 

strong and I expect a successful year.  We also discussed 

our aims for this season, which included the signing of a 

contract which exemplifies their attitudes towards the 

season. I think it is very positive that they have been 

thoughtful of their attitudes when competing this 

season.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mr Moran. 

 

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – given for 

lots of wonderful things, please ask why if your child 

was a winner. 

 


